
Ms. Lolly’s February Newsletter 
Important dates for february 
February 6th: ​Show and Tell 
February 14th: ​Valentine’s Party 
February 22nd: ​Reading Logs due 
February 25th: ​Field trip permission slip 
due 
February 27th: ​Public Library Field Trip 
 
The season for sniffles! 
Parents/Guardians, 
The flu and other viruses are going 
around. Please send your child to school 
with a jacket, and be aware of how they’re 
feeling! We want everyone to stay 
healthy! 
 

 

Reading With Your 
Child 

Reading is a very big step 
in the learning process. 
Please make sure you are 
reading every night with 

your child so that they can become fluent readers! 
 

 

End of the Year Program 
Our end of the year program will be here 
soon! (May 15th) We are going to start 
practicing in 2 weeks. I will send home 
the music so you and your child can start 
listening to it and learning the words! 
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